St Oswald’s Christmas Tree Festival
25th – 27th November 2022
Entry Form


Name of organization………………………………………………………………………………..


Contact name…………………………………………………………………………………………… 


Email………………………………………………………………………………………………………..


Telephone number…………………………………………………………………………………


Real or artificial Christmas tree?...................................................................


Approximate height of tree…………………………………………………………………..

Key Facts

The church will be open on 24th November for setting up and all trees will need to be taken down and removed on 28th November. 

Due to the age of the church building we cannot accommodate plug in lights, but you are welcome to use battery operated lights. We will turn the lights on each morning and off each evening and if you leave spare batteries, we can change these for you if necessary. 

Please return the form to St Oswald’s Church or email the information to us at:
stoswaldschurchmalpas@gmail.com 



